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January 12,2012

Ms. Heather Lysynski
Environment and Transportation Committee
Committee Secretary
City of London
300 Dufferin Avenue
London ON N6A 4L9

Dear Ms. Lysynski,

This letter serves as my formal request that serious consideration be given to the implementation
of a Pedestrian Cross Walk at the intersection of Richmond Street and Piccadilly Street. Such
intersection is located just outside of my restaurant. Daily, I see people forcing their way through
the hectic traffrc on Richmond Street to cross from one side to the other. It is important to note
that within this city blocþ the only fonnal crosswalks are located at the intersectioo of Oxford
Street and Richmond Stree! the other being at the intersection of Richmond Street and pall Mall
street. In an effort to save time and avoid þsing inconvenienced, people cross unsafely posing a
severe safety risk to themselves and fellow commuters.

It is in this regard that I request you give consideration to such request. Out of my most genuine
care and concern for my customers and fellow citizens, I feel the implementation of a formal
Pedestrian Cross Walk is critical. Let's not wait for an accident to happen.

Ms. Lysynski, I welcome the opportunity to work with you in creating a safer city for all.

Thanking you in advance for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you in
the near fi¡ture to discuss.
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Owner
Aroma Restaurant
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